

March 2017

March Demonstration: Oil Painting by Paul George

March 14, Endicott Estate 656 East Street, Dedham, MA Refreshments & Socializing 6:45pm Meeting and Demonstration 7-9pm



New England artist
Paul George was born in
Cambridge, Massachusetts.
He has a BS from
Northeastern University.
Paul studied at the MFA
School in Boston and is a
signature member of the
National Watercolor
Society. He is also an
active member of the

Maritime Gallery at Mystic Seaport, Lyme Art Association, New England Watercolor Society, North Shore Art Association and former Vice President of the Rockport Art Association.

Paul has won 65 awards from local and National organizations. His painting "Winterblues" was accepted by the American Watercolor Society at the Salmagundi Club in New York. He also won the Winsor & Newton Award for Excellence in Watercolor at the National Watercolor Society and Gold and Bronze Medals from the New England Watercolor Society.

Paul resides in Ipswich, MA. with his wife, KT Morse, also a fine artist. He teaches oil and

watercolor workshops in Cape Ann, MA; Monhegan Island, ME; Florida; and various locations in Europe. His work can be seen at Mystic Seaport Gallery, Muzio Designs, Essex, MA, Alpers Gallery, Andover, MA and the above Art Associations.

Website: http://paulgeorgeartist.com



Upcoming Meetings

- **❖** April 11 Critique Night with Maris Platais
- **❖** May 9 Watercolor Demonstration with Marjorie Glick
- **❖** June 13 Members' Exhibit

March Artist of the Month: Nancy Richmond



Nancy, a Dedham native, is a long-time art enthusiast and a promoter of art enrichment programs in her community. Retired from a career in Nursing, she has enjoyed exploring art through both painting and photography.

Nancy was the President of the Dedham Art

Association (2012-2016). Currently, she is sharing the Co-Presidency in her 5th season.

Says Nancy, "I've always enjoyed seeing the art in everyday objects and in my surroundings. Translating what I observe and what I put on canvas is both a challenge and a joy. I'm particularly drawn to evocative landscapes and changing skies."

"Much of my art has been influenced by my travels to South Carolina. The beauty of the area and its history can be both peaceful and stimulating. Painting becomes the order of the day."



"View from the Point" by Nancy Richmond

New Members – Welcome to **Julie Early**, manager at the Bradley Estate, Canton, who is an art supporter and **Jane Sarly** of Needham who is interested in watercolors.

Calls to Artists

- Be the next Artist of the Month. Submit a jpg of one of your art works, your photo and a short biography to:
 DedhamArtAssociation@gmail.com
- Painters: entries are being accepted from Edgewater Gallery in Middlebury, VT, for juried exhibition, "The Color of Light." Cash prizes, submissions open to oil, acrylic, and watercolor artists. <u>Learn more</u>. Deadline: April 3, 2017.

In Remembrance -- Earl ("Bud") Randall

We sadly announce the passing of DAA member, Earl Randall. He was the father of long-time member, Beverly McNeill. We'll remember his beautiful oil paintings and the Dedham Art Association hand-painted sign he created that we proudly display at meetings.

Where Do You Like to Sketch or Paint Outdoors?

Send us your favorite painting or sketching locations by 3-15-17 and we'll share in the next newsletter. DedhamArtAssociation@gmail.com

A Few Examples (with live links):

- Elm Bank, Wellesley
- Millennium Park, West Roxbury
- Mt. Auburn Cemetery, Cambridge
- Wellesley College Greenhouse, Wellesley

See our Facebook Page:

https://www.facebook.com/Dedhamartassociation/ And visit Our Website: Dedham Art Association